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Lakes Management Advisory Committee Meeting
May 7, 2013


Present: 
Chair:                             Susan Ferguson
Members:                     Jim Bailey, Debra Dewing,  Joe Morgis, Susan Rogers, Marla Wexler
Borough Manager:     Robert Tovo                                     
Council Liason:           Doug McWilliams
Allied Biological:        Glenn Sullivan

Meeting called to order @ 7:35pm

Chair:  Approval of April Minutes postponed till next month as the minutes were not 
               submitted. 
               Spring reminder from Lakes Management Advisory Committee was sent out
              to residents via Borough Broadcast email. 
              Allied Biological’s Year End Power Point Presentation will be posted on website.
              No new activity of beavers.

Borough Manager

             Canal Cleanup- Borough received FEMA approval for a $222,000 grant. Cleanup 
             will start after Memorial Day and be completed by the end of June. Work will be      
            done by Applied Landscape Technology.  Wildwood and  Mountain Lakes will be 
            sand bagged.    
             Wildwood Spillway- Finish target date prior to Memorial Day.
             Lakefront Homeowners Letter- A letter will be hand delivered to lakefront
            Homeowners explaining regulations regarding docks and floating rafts.  The 
            letter will be delivered by the end of the week.

Allied Biological

             All permits are in and inspections began two weeks ago.  It was reported that the
             Lakes are in good shape.  Sunset, Shadow and Grunden are showing some algae 
            growth.  Shadow and Crystal Lake received treatments. 

New Business

            Discussion of Crystal Lake condition in the last two years. 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:10pm.
Next meeting:  June 4, 2013
     
             
